
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

News Release 
 

Winter Storm – Temporary Changes to Recreation Facility Hours 
 

Sechelt, BC – January 5, 2022 – Due to an expected Winter storm and significant snowfall, there will be 
temporary changes to operating hours at Sunshine Coast Regional District (SCRD) recreation facilities 
on Wednesday, January 5 and Thursday, January 6. These changes are being implemented to allow 
for safe travel to and from recreation facilities for both staff and recreation facility patrons.  
 
The following are the temporary changes to operating hours: 
 
Wednesday, January 5 
The Pender Harbour Aquatic & Fitness Centre will close at 1 p.m. and will not reopen for the evening. 
Operating hours at all other SCRD recreation facilities are unaffected at this time.  
 
Thursday, January 6 
All SCRD recreation facilities will open at the later time of 9 a.m. Anyone planning to visit an SCRD 
recreation facility on Thursday morning is asked to check the SCRD website at www.scrd.ca or the 
SCRD’s Facebook Page for potential changes to these opening hours. 
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